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Mr. Henry Budney 

P.O. Box 357 

Boyle, Alberta TOA OMO 

Dear Mr. Budney: 

Re: Extension of Approval - 

Millar Western Industries Ltd., Boyle 

Application No. RS0049 

Our File No. EAB 95-007 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 27, 1995, withdrawing your Notice of 

Objection. Your letter states, among other things, that you and I spoke on the phone. The 

telephone conversation that you referred to was one that you had with our solicitor, Mr. Andy 

Simms, Q.C., on Friday, March 24, 1995. (You and I have never spoken.) 

Therefore, based on your conversation with our Solicitor (who advises me that you are voluntarily 

withdrawing your notice of objection), and based on your letter dated March 27, 1995 to the 

Board, we will be closing our file. This action is taken pursuant to section 87(7) of the 

Environmental Protection and Enhancement Act. 

Yours truly, 

 
/tlk 

cc: Mr. Don McMillan 

Millar Western Industries Ltd. 

Mr. David Spink 

Alberta Environmental Protection 

Mr. William McDonald 

 
.A. Tilleman 

Chair 
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